
Jun 20, 2017 
 
Senate Rules Committee 
OR 
 
Dear Committee, 
 
Dear Oregon Senate Rules Committee: 
 
My name is Dana Richmond, and I am a 15 year resident of Clackamas County, currently livng in 
Wilsonville. 
 
I strongly support HB 2927 for the National Popular Vote.  I believe this bill is important.  The electoral 
college does NOT represent the wishes of the majority of the US population.  In this year's election and 
in the election with Gore/Bush it was especially evident.  It is archaic and gives undue power to "swing 
states" and rural America. 
 
I urge that you support the bill, pass it without amendents and send it directly to the Senate floor for a 
vote. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
Dana Richmond 
7400 SW Lakeside Loop 
Wilsonville, OR  97070 
madamrich@comcast.net 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mrs. Dana Richmond 
7400 SW Lakeside Loop 
Wilsonville, OR 97070-8477 
(503) 694-6983 
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